Parent Participation Policy
Updated June 2014
With the understanding that parent involvement is an integral part of each child's education, the Nittany Valley Charter School requires parent participation in our school and in your child's education. In addition to being involved in your child’s education by reading and doing homework with your child, attending parent-teacher meetings, reading the school newsletter, Friday letter from the teacher, and report cards; parents are required to complete school centered volunteer hours. 
The total number of school centered volunteer hours required for each school year (July 1 - June 30) for each child enrolled in NVCS is as follows: 
One child with two involved parents: A Minimum of 20 hours and for each additional child add 10 hours.
One child with one involved parent: A minimum of 10 hours and for each additional child add 5 hours.
Parents are encouraged to be involved in the decision making and running of the school through the Board of Trustees and committee involvement. We also urge parents to become actively involved in the student learning process by volunteering to help in the classroom and on fieldtrips. Other duties may include, but are not limited to, fund-raising, school and garden maintenance, lunch duty or clerical duties. In addition, parents are encouraged to attend all of the school activities which might include school performances, back-to-school night, and the before school potluck.
Attached is the information for obtaining clearances so that you can join us in the classroom and on fieldtrips! (It is necessary to have clearances to work directly with the children.)
